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I support HB 3063, in my professional role I support students transitioning from 

hospitalization back into school. If a student is hospitalized for an extended amount of 

time and engaging in treatment that keeps them physically out of school for an 

extended period of time, it is crucial for this student to continue connection with their 

home district. With each change to a new school system/district/online program there 

is opportunity for a disconnection and disruption in attendance and enrollment. On 

top of the amount of communication needed for medical reasons. If a student is 

allowed to stay connected to their home district, this communication can stay solid 

with their school team, which will promote the student's continued engagement in 

school.  


